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Title IX Notice

Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972 (Title IX) prohibits discrimination based on sex in
education programs and activities in federally funded schools at all levels. Title IX protects
students, staff members, applicants for admission and employment, and other persons from all
forms of sexual harassment, sexual violence and sex discrimination.

George Washington Carver Academy does not discriminate on the basis of sex in its education
programs or activities and is required by Title IX and its implementing regulations not to
discriminate. This requirement extends to admission and employment at the Academy. The
Academy’s Title IX Coordinator is Karla McGhee, Compliance Manager, she may be reached at
(313) 865-6658, via email at kmcghee@gwcarveracademy.org or at 14510 Second Ave.
Highland Park, MI 48203. The second Title IX Coordinator is Terrance Walker, Security and
Athletic Director, he may be reached at 313-865-6024, via email at
twalker@gwcarvracademy.org, or at 14510 Second Ave, Highland Park, MI. 48203.

Any questions related to the application of Title IX and its implementing regulations to the
Academy may be referred to the Title IX Coordinator, the Assistant Secretary for the U.S.
Department of Education’s Office for Civil Rights, or both. The Academy’s grievance procedures
provide for the prompt and equitable resolution of complaints alleging any action that is
prohibited by Title IX and/or its implementing regulations.

These procedures address how to report or file a complaint of sex discrimination, how to report
or file a formal complaint, and how the Academy will respond. These grievance procedures are
posted on the Academy’s website and are available here Gwcarveracademy.org
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